
 
 
 
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 571—MARCH 2, 2011 
 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Bureau 
 
FROM: Kay Higgins 
 
RE:  Elimination of Grouped Claim Reporting  
 
 

SPECIAL ATTENTION: UNIT STATISTICAL PERSONNEL 

For policies effective January 1, 2012 and after, the grouped claim reporting option for 
medical only claims is no longer applicable in Wisconsin.  All claims must be listed 
individually with the appropriate claim number and accident date. 

The Wisconsin Statistical Plan Manual will be updated accordingly. 

If you have any questions regarding this change, contact Kay Higgins at 262-796-4570, or 
via e-mail at kay.higgins@wcrb.org. 
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